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         NOTICE OF REDUCTION OF NIGHT COURT HOURS 

 

 
Pursuant to Government Code Section 68106, the Superior Court of California, County of 
Orange is providing a 60 day notice of the reduction in the number of hours offered for traffic 
night court at each Justice Center.     
 
Currently, each justice center offers traffic night court on the first and third Tuesday of each 
month.   Effective July 3, 2012, each justice center will hold night court on one night per month, 
rather than two nights per month. To enhance accessibility to the court, the public will now have 
the option to schedule an appointment to attend traffic night court at any location listed below: 
 
First Tuesday of the Month    Third Tuesday of the Month 
 
Harbor Justice Center – Newport Beach   Harbor Justice Center – Laguna Hills 
North Justice Center – Fullerton    Central Justice Center – Santa Ana 
West Justice Center – Westminster  
 
 

Reservations to appear in court must be made online at www.occourts.org or by calling 877-
872-2122 to schedule an appointment.  
 
As part of the Judicial Branch of government, the Superior Court receives its annual budget 
allocation through the Judicial Council of California. Due to continuing budget reductions, the 
Court continually looks for ways to reduce expenditures without compromising service to the 
public.  The reduction of night court hours will achieve cost savings in court personnel, security 
and other associated costs, with minimal impact to the public.   
 
All public comments regarding this reduction in hours can be directed to: 
                   

ctfeedback@occourts.org  
 
 
Comments must be received by July 2, 2012.  
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